From: Ian Sandilands

Sent: 07 December 2014 19:43

To: Planning

Subject: Proposed Royal Free immunology building ref 2014/6845/P

Dear Sirs

I write to support the planning application of the above building.

I am a patient at the Royal Free and have benefited since 1997 from the excellent treatment and support from the Doctors and Nurses since my diagnosis with HIV/AIDS. I firmly believe that it is only through their expertise in treatments and clinical trials that I am still alive and well today.

The proposed building would bring to the Royal Free a research centre of global importance which would provide world class expertise for the patients at the hospital. The benefits of this facility would also extend to the world at large.

Looking at the plans I can see no valid reason to reject this application as the building is well designed, will be built with minimum disruption to the area and can only enhance the reputation of the hospital and Camden.

Yours

lan Sandilands 56A Hanley Road London N4 3DR